
Dear Sapphire families, 

  

What a lovely weekend we have had, I hope you have managed to get out and make the most 

of the autumn sun! 

  

We have another busy week ahead of us: 

 Monday- We will be having our third drama workshop with Mrs McGovern from 

Redruth high school. 

 Tuesday is Hello Yellow day, we will be learning about mental health and the children 

will be able to come to school in comfy clothes and taking part in a skip-a-thon. 

 We will continue to learn our lines for our RE assembly. 

 Wednesday and Thursday will be our parent partnership meetings (parent’s evenings), 

if you have missed your opportunity to book online please let me know and I will let you 

know of any remaining time slots. 

 Thursday – PE, please remember to send your child to school in their full PE kit. 

  

This week, Sapphire class will be launching our new Doodlelearning platform for homework. 

Your child will be sent home with their login information on Monday, but you can also learn 

more about how to use this at home by following the link below and watching the short 

introduction videos. 

https://doodlelearning.com/parent-webinars 

Doodlelearning is a wonderful new way that I am able to set homework online! The children 

are given immediate feedback on how they have done and it allows me to track their progress 

across the term while reducing the amount of paper being used in school. Doodlelearning 

gives clear explanations of activities and will read any text to your child to help them access 

their learning independently. 

I have set this week’s homework already and will be introducing the children to the site on 

Monday so that they will be able to use it confidently at home. The deadline for homework 

remains the same, new homework will be posted each Monday online and should be completed 

before the following Monday. 

  

I look forward to seeing you all at our parent partnership meetings. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Clark 
 

https://doodlelearning.com/parent-webinars

